
COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION OF SEX OFFENDERS 
 

While community notification of sex offenders is the responsibility of local law enforcement, the 
Smyrna School District believes it has an appropriate role to play in improving community 
awareness of the potential threat posed by sex offenders. This includes a responsibility to 
educate our students about personal safety and to let you know when an offender is living in our 
district or has enrolled in public school. Each of our schools and the district office has this 
information in a binder available for your review. 


